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Message from Mrs Barker
Wow, what a busy term we have had! 

I was so impressed with the children's Christmas performances right through from Nursery's lovely, lively "Carols on 
the Carpet", Reception's "Big, Little Nativity" with a heart rending sparkly star dance , Year 1 & 2's beautiful "Ralph the 
Reindeer", accompanied by a Year 2 orchestra, Years 3 & 4's "The Elves who found Christmas", with Shakin' Stevens 
and the YMCA to the Years' 5 & 6 Christmas concert, including some fabulous poetry recitals. There really was 
something for everyone in those productions. The very best thing of all, was seeing the children really enjoying their 
productions and seeing the support that you all provided. 

We ended the term off beautifully, with a visit from someone very special, the children all told Father Christmas how 
good they had been and he delivered Christmas parcels to their classrooms. What a great way to end the term.

On behalf of all the staff, I would just like to thank you for your gifts and words of kindness. Wishing you and your 
families a peaceful and relaxing Christmas break.
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BACK TO SCHOOL WEDNESDAY 4 JANUARY

Scotties & 
Friday afternoon club

Dates will go live at the 
beginning of next week and a 

Parentmail will be sent. 

Tax free vouchers will be 
added to your account 

December 19th and 20th 
and January 3rd.

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
£1,683

SURPRISE SHOP
£729

Thank you to all the 
wonderful parents, 

carers and staff who 
helped at the PFTA 

Christmas Fayre and 
Surprise Shops
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Well done to Angharad who 
was runner-up in Mayor Dave 

Hodgson's Christmas 
card competition.

Over 400 entries were 
received and a selection 

of the entries are on display in 
the Harpur Shopping Centre.

Well done to 
Grayson who 

has been selected 
to represent Team 

GB at an inline 
skating tournament 

next year.

The Year 6 Arts Ambassadors at St 
Paul's Church with our 'Wicked' 

themed tree as part of the 
Christmas Tree Festival.

Well done to all the children for 
creating such great decorations.
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Our Year 5 children spent this half term learning keyboard skills and 
showcased their achievements in a mini concert for the parents.
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Merry 
Christmas

Father Christmas visited all our 
children on the last day of term to 

deliver presents for all the 
classrooms. 

A big thank you to the PFTA for 
their donation for the gifts, therefore 
thank you to parents and carers for 
their hard work in helping with the 

PFTA fundraising.
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